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Cindy Bloking (daughter of the late Liz Segal-Berenson) 6/14/17, 1:24 PM

Cindy Bloking (daughter of the late Liz Segal-
Berenson):  Hi Mike Arlow. I hope all is well. I am still 
recovering from the past six months. I think what you are 
doing is awesome in taking the lead on all this. If you do 
get enough response for a 60th please keep me posted, 
and keep in mind that I am happy to make a referral to 
Westbury Manor they did a great job and cut me a great 
deal. They did one of my high school reunions really well. 
They have great rooms that would accommodate.


